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From Mrs Clifford:  

The highlight of the week so far has to have been the magnificent 

Year 6 performances of “Bugsy Malone” on Tuesday and 

Wednesday.   I am sure that anyone who was fortunate enough to 

be in the audience will agree with me that the standard of acting, 

singing and dancing was extremely high this year.  It was evident that 

the girls were thoroughly enjoying themselves and their confidence 

and enthusiasm shone through.   Congratulations go to Mrs 

Campbell, Mr Hayes and the rest of the staff team for producing such 

memorable performances.   The final performance on Wednesday 

was followed by a Leavers’ Barbecue for the Year 6 girls, their parents 

and staff.   Our caterers, Brookwood, excelled themselves and in 

particular, the desserts were a huge hit with the girls! 

 

At the time of writing we are eagerly anticipating Nursery Sports this 

morning.   The children are very excited and we have our fingers 

crossed that the sun will shine so that everyone can enjoy this very 

special event.     

 

We were delighted that some of our High March pupils won prizes at 

the Alison Uttley Art Competition as follows: 

Little Grey Rabbit’s Apron 

1st – Sophie L 

Joint 2nd – Polly and Lara 

Colouring Little Grey Rabbit’s Dress 

2nd – Alexandra  

3rd – Jessica  

 

Many congratulations to the following girls who have been gained 

Headmistress’ awards this week: 

              Jessica in RD 

              Alaina in RD 

 
 

Congratulations to the following 

Junior House Stars of the Week: 

                 

NCR      Amberly  

  

NWR      Kiret  

 

RD         Jessica  

 

RT          Edith  

 

1D    Sophia  

 

1M        Emily  

           

2GS    Tia  

 

2HN       Anjali  

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following 

Upper School Stars of the Week: 

 

3G       Shiloh   

 

3O       Laurel   

 

4C  Poppy  

 

4W       Maisy 

 

5BH  Lara  

 

5H  Francesca  

 

6G       Taya  
 

6K        Anjali  
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Diary Dates for week commencing Monday 3 Jul  

 

Mon 3 Jul 14:30 – 15:30 Year 5 Cricket Coaching 

 16:00 – 17:00 Bright Young Sparks Club Market Day 

 16:00 – 17:30 School Management Team Meeting 

   

Tues 4 Jul 08:30 – 15:50 Induction Day for 11+ Entrants to Buckinghamshire Senior 

Schools  

 08:30 – 15:50 Induction Day or Afternoon for new pupils joining High March, 

Reception to Year 6, in September 2017 

 15:00 – 16:00 Nearly New Uniform Sale, 2nd Floor in Carngray, at Junior 

House 

   

Wed 5 Jul 08:30 – 15:30 Ballet/Tap ends 

 08:30 – 17:00  Trip to Wimbledon (Year 6 girls selected by ballot) 

 14:30 – 15:30 Parental Swimming ends 

 14:30 – 15:30 Year 6 Cricket Coaching 

   

Thurs 6 Jul 08:30 – 09:00 Nursery and Reception Parents’ Morning 

 08:30 – 15:30 Year 1 visit to Kew Gardens 

 12:30 – 13:30 Spanish Club ends 

 16:00 – 17:30 FINAL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS AND SUPERVISED PREP AT UPPER 

SCHOOL AND JUNIOR HOUSE 

 16:00 – 18:00 Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Swimming Gala (a) v Davenies 

 16:00 – 19:00 NO AFTER SCHOOL SWIMMING 

   

Fri 7 Jul 09:00 – 11:00 Rehearsal for Upper School Prize Giving 

 09:00 – 14:30 NCR and NWR outing to Whipsnade Zoo 

 09:00 – 15:00 Year 2 Outing to RHS Gardens, Wisley 

 14:00 – 16:30 Upper School Prize Giving 

 15:30 – 17:30` After School Care available 

   

Sun 9 Jul 09:30 – 13:30 Sunday Netball ends 

   

   

Sporting Notices 

   

Mon 3 Jul 16:00 – 17:00 Year 6 Mini Athletics 

   

Tues 4 Jul 16:00 – 17:00 Year 5 Mini Athletics  

   

Wed 5 Jul 16:00 – 17:00 Year 4 Mini Athletics 

 16:00 – 17:00 Personal Survival Club 

 17:00 – 18:00 Year 3 Swim Squad 

 18:00 – 19:00 Year 5 Swim Squad 

   

Thurs 6 Jul 16:00 – 17:00 Year 3 Mini Athletics 

 16:00 – 18:00 Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Swimming Gala (a) v Davenies 

  NO FREE SWIMMING OR SWIM SQUADS 

   

   

   

House Points 

 

Daffodil 671 

Rose  652 

Shamrock 645 

Thistle  569 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

 
Extra-curricular swimming  

You are reminded that there are no extracurricular swimming lessons on Tuesday 4 July. The final 

lesson will be on 11 July. Monday’s lessons will take place as normal. 
 

Summer Holiday Intensive Swimming Courses 

Please email swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk to book a place for your child on any of the 

following courses: 

 

Monday 7 – Friday 11 August  

Monday 7 August: 30 minute 1:1 swimming lessons from 9:00am to 11:00am for all age groups. 

Tuesday 8 to Friday 11 August: One hour group lessons at 9:30am for Nursery age children and their 

siblings and 10:30am for Reception age children and older. 

 

Monday 14 – Friday 18 August 

Monday 14 August: 30 minute 1:1 swimming lessons from 9:00am to 11:00am for all age groups.  

Tuesday 15 to Friday 18 August: the 9:30am lesson for Nursery age children and their siblings is now 

fully booked but there are still spaces at 10:30am for Reception age children and older. 

 

Tuesday 29 August – Friday 1 September 

The one hour lessons are at 9:30am and 10:30am. The 9:30 lessons are for Nursery age children and 

their siblings; the 10:30am classes are for Reception age and above. 

 

Year 5: Level 2 Bikeability Wednesday 12 and Friday 14 July 

We have just a few spaces remaining for Year 5 girls on the Level 2 Bikeability course which is taking 

place on Wednesday 12 July 4:00pm -5:00pm and Friday 14 July from 9:00am – 3:00pm. The course 

will be run by Spokes Cycle Training and we have secured funding for this from Bucks CC so the cost is 

£10.  Please email stp@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk for further details or to request a booking form. 
 

Save the date:  Scooter Training Saturday 16 September 2017 

Haddenham Cycle Training will be coming into High March to run Scooter Training on the morning of 

16 September 2017, 10:00 -11:30am.   The aim of the course is to use the scooters as a fun and active 

way to revise and reinforce vital pedestrian safety messages. The training will focus on the 

appropriate use and speed of scooters when sharing pavements with pedestrians and will include 

discussion and practice of who has priority at driveways and when crossing roads.  

 

High March Triathlon  

As the triathlon season comes to an end with tonight’s final training session of the term, we should like 

to extend enormous gratitude to Mrs Gillian McAlister and her able team of coaches and helpers : Jo 

Lewis, Sandra Barden, Henrietta Lowen-Cooper, Anna Barlow and Sharon Hill, for all the excellent 

training and events over recent months, culminating in the highly successful Pipers Triathlon. 

 

Free Junior Golf Lessons – The Lambourne Club, Burnham 

Michael O’Connor Junior Golf Academy at the Lambourne Golf Club, Burnham is offering children 

free golf lessons on Saturday 15 July 2017. The hour long lessons run from 9:30am to 4:30pm. Please 

contact Michael O’Connor on 07789 936294 or 01628 606717 for further details. Alternatively, you can 

email him at the following address michaeloconnor1976@yahoo.co.uk or visit the website 

www.michaeloconnorgolfacademy.co.uk  
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